
	

	

Laboratory	and	Diagnostic	Study	Policy	and	Consent	

	

All	laboratory	analyses	and	diagnostic	studies	performed	at/or	arranged	by	any	One	to	One	Health	facility	will	be	
reviewed	by	a	medical	provider.	In	all	instances,	it	is	your	(the	patients)	responsibility	to	schedule	a	follow-up	
appointment	so	that	the	labs	or	diagnostic	results	can	be	discussed	in	person	with	a	physician	or	medical	provider.	

Should	the	patient	choose	to	see	a	non-One	to	One	Health	physician	for	review	of	their	labs	or	study	results,	some	type	
of	communication	will	likely	be	initiated	from	the	One	to	One	Health	staff	(via	email	or	phone)	to	confirm	that	
appropriate	follow-up	has	occurred.	In	the	event,	you	have	not	been	contacted	by	the	One	To	One	Health	staff,	do	not	
assume	that	your	results	are	normal.	Please	understand,	we	cannot	guarantee	abnormal	results	will	be	communicated	
to	you	unless	you	schedule	a	follow-up	appointment	to	review	the	results.	

Our	goal	is	to	achieve	excellence	in	patient	care.	We	ask	that	our	patients	assist	us	in	this	goal	by	scheduling	a	follow-up	
appointment	at	the	time	the	labs	or	studies	are	performed	and	by	keeping	us	informed	about	any	relevant	outside	
medical	evaluations.	

Signing	below	confirms	that	you	have	read	and	understood	the	One	to	One	Health	Laboratory	and	Diagnostic	Study	
Policy.	Signing	below	also	indicated	your	full	understanding	that	it	is	you	(the	patients)	responsibility	to	assure	that	the	
medical	follow-up	occurs	after	every	lab	and	diagnostic	study	performed	or	orchestrated	through	a	One	to	One	Health	
facility.	You	will	be	required	to	sign	this	consent	form	annually.	

	

Patient	Name:	(printed):	_______________________________________________________	

	

	

Patient	signature:	___________________________________			Date:	_____________________________	
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